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Please forward all financial 

enquiries to the main school 

office or call Ph: 8087-3522 

 

COVID- 19 Update Term 3 17th August: 

Thank you for your continued support during our changing circumstances of COVID-19.  

As a means of supporting our school and community we will be updating you with any 

changes and notifications from NSW Health and Department of Education. 

The current advice is: 

• All School staff will be vigilant in recognising if any students are exhibiting flu 

like symptoms during teaching and learning activities. Where identified they will 

refer to the student to the sick bay or other appropriate area where they can be 

isolated and the school must arrange for the parent or carer to take the student 

home. 

• In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are 

reminded NOT to send children to school if they are unwell, even if they have the 

mildest flu-like symptoms.  

• NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has 

even mild flu-like symptoms, to arrange to be tested through their local medical 

practitioner or one of the COVID-19 Clinics. Students with flu-like symptoms will 

need to provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result before being 

permitted to return to school. There are a variety of ways of notifying the school 

of this information. This may be achieved by Kinder Loop or school email 

brokenhill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to Dann’s pet supplies for the 

donation of large cardboard and flower beds 

for our preschool. We have enjoyed painting 

on the cardboard over the past week and 

can’t wait to plant our new flowers! 

Reminders 

Just a quick reminder to families to 

ensure your child has a spare set of 

clothes in their bag. We do love getting 

messy in preschool and at times have 

small accidents. A change of clothes is 

always welcome. 

On drop off, please ensure you wait on 

the footpath outside the school gate until 

9am. On pick up please ensure you are 

arriving before 3 pm.  

 

Book week  

Next week is book week! The theme for 

book week this year is curious creature, wild 

minds. Group 1 will have their book parade 

on Tuesday 25th and Group 2 will join the 

school’s parade on Thursday 27th. Please 

dress your child in their favourite book 

costume for a very fun day.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


